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November 4, 2022 

Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Intention to Seek Review of Decision on Confidentiality 

This letter is in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) November 1, 2022 Decision on 
Confidentiality in the above-referenced proceeding.   

In the Decision, the OEB denied Enbridge Gas’ request for confidential treatment of redacted 
information contained in its technical conference undertakings JT1.21 and JT1.23.  Pursuant to 
section 5.1.15 of the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, Enbridge Gas hereby 
advises the OEB of its intention to seek a review of the Decision.  Accordingly, Enbridge Gas 
does not intend to file the unredacted versions of undertakings JT1.21 and JT1.23 on the public 
record by November 7, 2022 as required by the Decision.  Enbridge Gas anticipates that it will 
file its request for review within the next week. 

Yours truly,

Charles Keizer 


